EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support (written only as I am unable to attend Friday's meeting) of SB 294. This bill, in my opinion, is a common sense bill that is good for all Kansans. Property taxes are hard enough for most people to understand, so making it easier to see why a change in value is happening is something we should all be in favor of. I appreciate your consideration of this bill.

Thanks,

Jason Marietta
Retail Sales Director
1500 E. 27th Terrace
Pittsburg, KS 66762
(620)231-2264
(620)231-2416 fax
jason@jakesfireworks.net

CONFIDENTIALITY / PRIVACY NOTICE: This message and any attachments transmitted with it, is for the designated recipient only and may contain privileged or confidential information. If you have received it in error please notify the sender, via return e-mail, immediately and permanently delete the original. Any unauthorized review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Thank you.